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Hi there,

Anna Strongman

21 September 2014 17:31
Planning

comments 2014/5418/P

I have no objection to the change of style of the proposed replacement of 93b bedroom to a sash window -
as long as it is built to the dimensions specified and is not used as informal access to the flat roof.

Kind regards, Anna



